
  

  

March 30, 2020  

Dear Uniondale High School Family,  

I hope you and your family are well.   

Congratulations! We have all successfully completed one full week of Distance Online Instruction. I am 

appreciative of the flexibility and shared cooperation demonstrated by all stakeholders to ensure the 

continued academic success of our students during these extraordinary circumstances. Upon receiving 

some feedback from students and staff members, we will implement a schedule for instruction beginning 

on Monday, March 30, 2020. Please follow the schedule that is listed below:   

 

MONDAY/ WEDNESDAY  TUESDAY/THURSDAY  

Art  Business  

English  Health (B Day)  

Health (A Day)  Home and Careers  

Phys. Ed. (A Day)  JROTC  

Resource Room  Mathematics  

Science  Music  

Technology  Phys. Ed. (B Day)  

World Languages/ENL  Social Studies  

  

FRIDAY  

TIME  ACADEMIC COURSES  

  9:00 AM  -   9:45 AM  Mathematics  

  9:45 AM  - 10:30 AM  Social Studies  

10:30 AM  - 11:15 AM  Science  

11:15 AM  - 12:00 PM  English  

12:00 PM  -  12:45 PM  Business/Technology/Art  

12:45 PM  -    1:30 PM  Phys. Ed./Health/Music/Resource Room  

  1:30 PM  -    2:15 PM  Home and Careers/JROTC/World 

Languages/ENL  

  



Friday will serve as an extra help day to provide support for your children, and an opportunity for your children 

to have additional time to submit assignments with the guided assistance of their teachers.   

Please remind your children to sign-in and check their Google classroom accounts for all of their classes 

including Physical Education, Technology, and Home Careers. Your child’s attendance will be recorded 

through their participation in a live Google Hangout and/or submission of their completed assignments.    

The New York State Governor Cuomo has ordered schools to remain closed until April 15, 2020. The 3rd 

quarter ended on Friday, March 27, 2020 and grades are due Wednesday, April 1, 2020. Please make every 

effort to have your child contact their teachers to ensure that they have completed any missed assignments 

for this quarter. Information will be forth coming regarding the date report cards will be available.    

Finally, please remember lunch is available for pick-up at Uniondale High School and Lawrence Road 

Middle School from 10:00 AM until 1:00 PM Monday through Friday.   

Thank you. Continued health and safety to you and your family.    

In Partnership,  

Dr. Edward Thomas  

Principal  


